City of Walnut
City Council Meeting
April 12, 2021, 7:00 P.M.

Call to Order

President of the Council Brian Kirkpatrick called the meeting to order with Council Members Brian
Crapson, Jamie Burke, and Cory Scott, in attendance. Also in attendance were City Clerk Saralyn Boyd, City
Treasurer Samantha Guy, City Superintendent Craig Kirkpatrick, and City Attorney Timothy Fielder. City Mayor Karen

Crapson and Council Member Joshua Sturm were absent.
Approval of Agenda

Cory Scott made a motion to approve the meeting agenda. Brian Crapson seconded the motion. All were

in favor.
Approval of Minutes
Brian Crapson motioned for approval of the minutes from the previous regular meeting. Cory Scott
seconded the motion. All were in favor.
Approval of Bills
Brian Crapson made a motion to approve the bills. Cory Scott seconded the motion. All were in favor.

Clerk’s Report

The account balance as of April 12th, is $65,963.37. As for delinquent utility accounts for March, one was
left to be collected. The number of utility bills left for April collection is estimated around 10 accounts. City Clerk

mentioned to the council member seats that were up for election that the deadline to file is June 1st.

Treasurer’s Report

City Treasurer, Samantha Guy, reported all was accurate for the reports for March.

Old Business

Brian Crapson reported Karen was still in contact with Rusty at the Crawford County Emergency
Department and is still waiting for an update with the computer program used to print the official ID’s. He was in

the process of getting new software to make the ID’s.



New Business
Brian Crapson motioned to approve the CMB license renewals for His & Hers Bar & Grill. Cory Scott
seconded the motion. All were in favor.

City-Wide Clean Up is scheduled for April 30th, May 1st & 2nd.

Maintenance Report

Water Station repairs have not progressed due to inclement weather. Water leaks around town have been
addressed as needed. Craig mentioned the city is in need of more rock to have on reserve for road repairs, etc.

Craig was going to contact the city to see about acquiring more.

Librarian’s Report

Pancake Feed is scheduled for April 17th, during 8-10 AM, and will be the last one until next fall.
Councilmember Concerns

There were no councilmember concerns at the time.

Public Comment

City Clerk mentioned there has been a semi-truck parked on Main Street for the last few months. Brian

Kirkpatrick offered to request the owner remove the property before taking action with a formal letter.

Call for Adjournment

Brian Crapson made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Cory Scott seconded the motion. All were in favor.



